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We have been  
using playdough 
and loose parts to 
help develop our 
fine motor control. 
There is an  
amazing new 
playdough station 
in Buttercup Class! 

All three classes have 
started Helicopter  
Stories. This is where we 
can tell a story and our 
friends can act them out 
on the ‘stage’. We have 
also started show and 
tell, which builds our  
language and questioning 
skills.  

We have been learn-
ing to negotiate and 
resolve conflicts. We 
have been practicing 
positive behaviours 
and modelling  
kindness.  

We have been  
learning that whole 
numbers are made up 
of different parts.  

We have been  
exploring ways to 
make 5, 6 and 7.  

We have been  
reading lots of  
traditional tales, as 
well as learning about  
characters, settings 
and events. We have 
been writing lots of 
stories in our play and 
in carpet sessions.  

We worked together 
to create a castle in 
the Pod! This  
inspired us to make 
crowns, swords and 
shields with the 
Junk Modelling and 
paints. 

It’s been very cold! 
We have been  
exploring ice and 
frost. We even had 
some snow!  
We have also started 
to use chromebooks 
with help from a 
grown-up.  


